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CIRCULAR LETTER 54/2004 

2 August 2004 
 

 
 

 
NIPPON FOUNDATION - GEBCO TRAINING PROJECT  

 
 
 
Dear Hydrographer, 
 
Reference CL10/2004 dated 6 February 2004 
 
 
In the above referenced Circular Letter the IHB sought nominations for candidates to attend the 
Nippon Foundation / GEBCO Training Project Postgraduate Certificate in Ocean Bathymetry which is 
being held at the University of New Hampshire in the USA. There was an extremely good response 
and altogether there were 57 applications from 32 countries. The selection team produced a short list 
of 16 from which the final 7 successful candidates were selected. They are: 
 
ANGWENYI, Clive Angwenyi Kenya Kenya Marine And Fisheries Research Institute 
KARLAPATI, Srinivas India National Institute of Oceanography 
MONTORO CACERES, Hugo Dante Peru Peruvian Hydrographic Service 
MORISHITA, Taisei Japan Japan Coast Guard 
MUSTAPHA, Abubakar Abdullahi Nigeria Nigerian Navy Hydrographic Office 
REYNOSO PERALTA, Walter Luis Argentina Hydrography Naval Service 
SHARMA, Shereen Lata Fiji University of the South Pacific 
 
The IHO congratulates these students on their selection and wishes them well for the course which 
will provide long term benefits to them, their countries and the joint IHO/IOC GEBCO Programme. 
 
A further CL will be issued seeking nominations for the September 2005 intake of students and 
Member States are urged to be ready to make nominations when invited. 

 
On behalf of the Directing Committee 

Yours sincerely, 
 

(original signed) 
 

Captain Hugo GORZIGLIA 
Director 

 
 


